
 
April 27, 2016 

 
Jim welcomes everyone to our Community Group meeting.  

 
Alvin  
Helen showed us examples of the plaque which will be displayed at the Bee, suggestion from the group 
followed and changes made to the wording and placement on the sign. Cedar trees have been purchased and 
will be planted on Saturday at 9:00 am.  John will contact Murray about restoring some of the paint on Alvin. 
Jim will contact a person interested in making a costume for Alvin to advertise the Musical Ride. 
 
Treasurer Report 
Bank Balance was $7021.61 
 
Garage sale 
Town wide garage sales will be on May 28/16.  
An ad is in the post office for anyone interested in donating to the community group sale. Next month we will 
advertise the town wide sale in Independent and Watford papers 
 
Calendars 
Ruth Richter is continuing to work on the calendars, please have information to her by the end of June for the 
July-August calendar. Ruth needs complete information. E.g. date, time, cost, location etc. 
 
Legion 
As a fundraiser for community groups the Legion will supply bar-b-q and building for groups to raise money. 
All beverage sales will go to Legion. 
 
Fair photo contest 
The community group will sponsor a photo contest at the fair. Theme will be “Furry Friends” 
 
Community Garden 
The same location will be used for the community garden. We would like to encourage more people to use 
that space. Some people from the Food bank would like to use the garden. 
  
Tiny Town Summit 
The tiny town summit was full but Liana and Deb are now on the list to participate in the next summit. Dave 
Moody will get more information and report to the next meeting. 

 
Election of Officers 
New Officers for 2016-2017:   

   Past President - Jim Annett 
                                              President - Amanda Lampman 
             Vice-President – Deb Comeau 
                                              Secretary - Jeannette Douglas 
                                              Treasurer - Ruth McCallum 
 

Next meeting May 26, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. 

at the Municipal Office, everyone welcome 


